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Attention is called to the following changes, additions, clarifications and/or deletions to the 
original solicitation and they shall be considered in preparing submissions: 
 
There is no change in the opening date.  Submissions are due no later than 3:00 p.m., 
Arizona Time, JANUARY 22, 2025, at the City Clerk’s Office, 2330 McCulloch Blvd. N.,  
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403 or submitted electronically via DemandStar. 
 
ITEM ONE (1): QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

Question 1: I am emailing regarding the CMAR FOR SECOND BRIDGE & ROADWAY 
CONSTRUCTION RFQ#P25-PW-106015-500575 bid date. The public notice states 1-
15-25 and the RFSOQ states 1-22-25. Which one is the correct bid date? 
 
Answer 1: January 22, 2024 is the correct date. The Public Notice posted on the City’s 
website was an older, incorrect version. The correct version was posted on DemandStar 
and published in both The Arizona Business Gazette and in Today’s News Herald. A 
corrected version will be posted on the City’s website. 
 
Question 2: The ‘Intent to Submit Notification’ form says that it is due on 01/13/2025 
and must be physically received. Can you please confirm the ‘Intent to Submit 
Notification’ form can be uploaded electronically with the SOQ on 01/22/2025? 
 
Answer 2: The “Intent To Submit Notification” form should be received by the City on 
January 13, 2025, as should any final questions and requests for clarifications; however, 
it may be submitted via email to Purchasing@lhcaz.gov.  
 
Question 3: Our Arizona firm will be submitting as Joint Venture (JV) with our sister 
company out of Utah. We are in the process of executing our JV agreement specifically 
for this project. For the purpose of SOQ submission, can we simply submit the ‘Intent to 
Submit Notification’, bonding statement, and insurance statement for each individual 
company that will make up the JV? 
 
Answer 3: This question will be answered in a future Addendum prior to January 13, 

2025. 
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